
 

 
 
 

CHINESE LANGUAGE 

Our new teacher Iris has started with us on 

Wednesdays and we look forward having her with 

us each week.   

 

KI-O-RAHI COASTAL CLASSIC 

Well done for everyone being great hosts, showing great 

sportsmanship and positive sideline behaviour at our 

tournament.  Also a huge thanks to Sandy, Janelle, George, 

Sarah, Abi and Pania for their support, in so many ways, on 

the day. 
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SCHOOL BUS TIMETABLE 

Please note the new bus timetable because our new van has arrived and we will be starting this timetable from 

tomorrow Tuesday the 5th of March. 

Eddie’s Homewood/ Riversdale Bus:  8.15 – Matariki, 8.20-8.25 – Eparaima, Riversdale Store 8.30-8.35 

Brent’s Blairlogie and ICA:  Wharerua 7.55, Awatoitoi 8.00, Rewanui 8.05, Blairlogie 8.10, Ngaiana 8.30, 

Kohekohe 8.35-8.40,  ICA 8.45 

Janelle’s Town Bus:  No Changes 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Weds 6th March Masterton Swimming Sports 
Tues 19th March Te Papa Trip 
Fri 27th March Tapu Ae Tournament – Year 3/4 
Fri 13th April  TERM 1 ENDS 
Mon 29th April TERM 2 STARTS 
 

THURSDAY THRASHERS 

Watch this space for an exciting new opportunity that will 

be your chance to meet with your community in a fun and 

sporty competition.  There will be a flyer sent home 

tomorrow for you to register your team with us. 

 

RURAL SCHOOL SWIMMING SPORTS DAY 

What a great effort that everyone made and well done to all the students who qualified for the Masterton Swimming 

Champs this Wednesday.  We will be sending a letter home with all the qualifying students today to confirm the 

organisation for the day.  Please remember Gene Bartlett at Wainuioru is the manager of our team for the day. 

TE PAPA TRIP 

On Tuesday the 19th of March we will be all going 

to Te Papa for the day and Mrs Stevens is working 

hard to finalise this for us now.  There will be a 

newsletter coming home soon for you with all the 

information you need.  What a lucky school we are 

with staff who are willing to organise amazing 

experiences like this. 

MOVIN’ MARCH 

This month is dedicated to Movin’ March and we are encouraging you all to be active and get out from the house and 

do as much exercise and activity as you can, as a family.  We have some awesome bush walks, mountain bike tracks, 

BMX facilities, a skate park, an amazing beach, plenty of sports reserves and fields for you to get out and do some 

exercise!  Please, if you are out doing some cool stuff post a photo to our Facebook group to show us what you are up 

to and I can almost guarantee your child a prize for everyone who does this!  Let’s get active and movin’ this March! 

 


